
March 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Easter Eggstravaganza Parent Event

We are thrilled to invite parents and carers to our upcoming Easter Eggstravaganza event,
which is sure to be an egg-citing and joyous afternoon for everyone participating!

Date: Wednesday 27th March
Time: 12:30pm - 3:00pm

Here's a breakdown of the event schedule:

12:30pm - 1:30pm:
Lunch

We invite you to join us for a picnic lunch with your child.
Please collect your child from their usual ‘pick-up’ destinations.

Lunch Options: You can either bring a picnic and set up on the field
or order your child a snack pack option via school money.

There will be no hot lunches available on this day and any
hot lunch bookings already made will be deleted from school
money.

1:30pm:
Children
Registration

Children will return to their classrooms for registration and will be
grouped into their designated houses:
Matilda (Infant School)
Gruffalo (Infant School)
Potter (Junior School)
Paddington (Junior School)

Please go to the school where your child will be participating in
their house activities.

Please note: You will receive a text message reminding you of your child's
house prior to the event.

1:45pm - 2:45pm:
Easter Craft Activity

Please enjoy partaking in some Easter-themed activities with your
child!

We encourage all parents to participate in this special event and create lasting memories with
their children. If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate
to contact us.

We look forward to celebrating Easter with you and your child/ren at our Eggstravaganza
event!

Kind regards,

Sophie Bugg
Interim Head of Schools MIJS


